
From: Erwin Krasnow [mailto:ekrasnow@gsblaw.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2014 2:37 PM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Cc: Melvin Collins 
Subject: K Media, Inc., Channel 17, Mt. Sinai, NY, BDFCDTT-20140109AAU; 30-Day Letter 
 
Hossein: 
 
Reference is made to the attached 30-day letter which advises that the proposal is predicted to cause 
interference to the protected area of the Land Mobile service of New York, NY, on Chanel 16. 
 
To eliminate the above-noted issue, K Media, Inc.. filed an application on February 5, 2914, to operate 
on Channel 9 as a displacement channel. 
 
The application (see CDBS details below )eliminates the interference issue specified in the 30-day letter. 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please let me know. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Erwin 
 


